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NOTICE OF COLUMBIA CITY REVIEW COMMITTEE  

MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

 

The meeting of the Columbia City Review Committee scheduled for Tuesday, April 3, 

2018 at the Rainier Arts Center has been canceled.  

 
The next Columbia City Review Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 1, 2018. 

 

To view information about the Columbia City Landmark District, please visit our website - 

http://www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/historic-preservation/historic-districts/columbia-city.  

 

 

Due to scheduling conflicts, there will be no office hours in April.   

 

Please contact Rebecca Frestedt at rebecca.frestedt@seattle.gov or 206-684-0226 if you 

need assistance with an application or wish to schedule an appointment in the District.  

 

The next office hours will take place on May 10th, from 9-11 AM at Tutta Bella, 4918 Rainier 

Ave S.   
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Rebecca Frestedt 
Columbia City Landmark District Coordinator 

rebecca.frestedt@seattle.gov  
206-684-0226 
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